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24 October 2024

Dear Parent/ Carer

Reception Reading Workshop

At Bothal Primary School, reading is at the heart of our curriculum; we strive to teach a love of reading to all children.  Therefore, I would like to invite parents and carers of Reception children to attend a Reading workshop on Thursday 7 November 2024 at 4.30pm. 

The aim of the workshop is to develop your understanding of how phonics is taught in Reception so you are able to support your child at home. You will also have the opportunity to ask any questions and have a look through the teaching resources. We do ask that only parents and carers attend this meeting, however, if you do not have any childcare there will be a classroom open where school children can attend. 

Please fill in the reply slip below and return to school. 

Yours sincerely

S Lock

Miss Lock
Head of School


----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL BY MONDAY 4 NOVEMBER

Name of Child_____________________________________________ Class__________

 I will be attending the Reception reading meeting on 7 November at 4.30pm. 

 I will not  be attending the Reception reading meeting on 7 November at 4.30pm. 

 My child will need a place in the classroom.

Signed __________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)
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Be the best you can be




